
City of Portsmouth, NH Department of Public Works 

ADDENDUM No. 4 

RFP #16-21 

Professional Design Engineering Services for 

Union Street and Willard Ave Area Reconstruction 

Issued: December 16, 2020 

This Addendum modifies and is henceforth part of the original document marked RFP #16-21 
Professional Design Engineering Services for Union Street and Willard Ave Area Reconstruction. Bidders 
must acknowledge this Addendum within their proposals. Failure to do so may subject a proposal to 
disqualification. 

The below section shall replace first sentence of the first paragraph under the “Professional Design 
Engineering Services for Union Street and Willard Ave Area Reconstruction” section from the original 
RFP: 

PROFESSIONAL DESIGN ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR UNION STREET AND WILLARD AVENUE 

Sealed Requests for Proposals, plainly marked “RFP #16-21, Professional Design Engineering Services 
for Union Street and Willard Ave Area Reconstruction" on the outside of the mailing envelope, 
addressed to the Finance/Purchasing Department, City Hall, 1 Junkins Avenue, Portsmouth, NH 03801 
will be accepted until 11:00 a.m. on December 18, 2020. 

 

End of Addendum #4 


